
We’re in the process of replacing 
current MilWay debit cards with new 
EMV/Contactless chip cards!

Members With MilWay Debit Cards:
YOUR EXISTING DEBIT/ATM CARDS WILL 
BE DEACTIVATED ON NOVEMBER 1, 2021.

WHEN WILL MY NEW DEBIT 
CARD ARRIVE?

WHAT DO I NEED TO DO WHEN 
MY CARD ARRIVES? 
Activate your new card as soon as it is 
received, destroy your existing non-EMV 
(chipless) card, and update any recurring 
payments with your new card number.

Look for your new card in late October.
 

WHAT ABOUT ATM CARDS?
ATM cards will also be reissued at this time, but will not have EMV chips. Your existing ATM 
cards will also be deactivated November 1, 2021.

WHAT IS AN EMV CHIP-ENABLED CARD?

QUESTIONS?
Don’t hesitate to ask us about the new 
chip-enabled debit cards. 

Federally insured by NCUA

WHAT IS AN EMV CHIP-ENABLED CARD?
Your new debit card will come equipped with the latest EMV chip/contactless 
technology, making your card more secure with encrypted information. Rather than 
swiping your card, you can either insert your chip card into an EMV-compatible 
terminal, or use the contactless option to complete a transaction. 

More detailed instructions will be mailed with your card.

Please disregard the date on the flyer you received in the mail. The deactivation 
date has changed to November 1.


